


Hi Friends!

Summer is almost over. And it's been a good
one of praying, planning, a trip up to
Michigan (fun to see some of you on that
trip!), and now getting everything ready for
the school year to start up again. We are so
grateful for you! Thanks for praying for us
and for being a part of reaching athletes and
coaches with us!

Please pray for continued openness from
coaches towards us and divine appointments
with athletes--especially freshmen!


